
DEPARTMENT NOTICE 

NAPOA Annual Training Conference 

23-057

Published: 04/06/23 
Expires: 07 /05/23 

The National Asian Peace Officers' Association (NAPOA) is the national association that serves 
as the voice of over 3,000 Asian American and Pacific Islander (AAPI) law enforcement officers 
and special agents in 23 local chapters across the country. The mission of NAPOA is to promote 
diversity within the law enforcement community and open doors for advancement through 
leadership training, education and mentorship. 

NAPOA will be holding its 2023 Annual Training Symposium and Exposition on July 31 -
August 3, 2023, in San Diego, CA. Some of the workshop topics include: 

• Training

• Case Studies

• Crime Trends

• Promotional Seminars

• Mentoring

Applicants must hold the rank of Officer or above, be in good standing with the Department and 
have a current membership with NAPOA. 

Members wishing to attend this conference should submit a memorandum of interest and a 
completed conference application through their chain of command to the Deputy Chief of 
Administration. For a copy of the application and more information go to www.napoablue.com. 

Memorandums should be submitted no later than Monday, June 5th
, 2023. 
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WILLIAM SCOTT 

Chief of Police 

Per DN 20-150, sworn & non-sworn members shall electronically acknowledge this Department 

document in PowerDMS. Members whose duties are relevant to this document shall be held responsible 

for compliance. Any questions regarding this policy should be made to s.fpd. writtendirectivessfgov.org 

who will provide additional information. 
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